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Draft NDIS Bill exposes future hopes
People with Disability Australia (PWDA) welcomes the publication of the Draft National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) Bill. The Draft takes Australia one step closer towards founding the NDIS Launch Transition Agency responsible for delivering the scheme and enabling the launch in July 2013.
"A strong, sustainable NDIS is the only way all Australians with disability and their families will breathe easier and feel more confident about their futures," says Matthew Bowden, Executive Director of PWDA. “With this scheme we are moving towards our vision of a just and inclusive Australian society where the citizenship, contribution and potential of all people with disability is valued and affirmed,"
“The promise of the NDIS means more than the introduction of choice and control for people with disability to make decisions about the services and supports they need," he said. "The implementation of the NDIS should lead to the increased social, economic and political participation of people with disability in all spheres of life and there is still much work to be done in ensuring that the scheme helps to realise these rights.”

PWDA advocates that it is essential for people with disability to continue to be at the forefront of the policy processes driving this momentous change and to participate as experts in their own lives at all levels of the scheme’s operation. 
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Our vision is of a socially just, accessible and inclusive community, in which the human rights, citizenship, contribution, potential and diversity of all people with disability are respected and celebrated.
